
February 24th, 1926,

J, Lewis Thomas, Esq., 
International Universities* 
Leage of Nations Federation, C/o. Professor Kerr,
Manitoba College,
Winnipeg, Man.

Dear Hr. Thomas
Thank you very much for your letter of the 23rd of February.
I am glad to know that your 

wishes with regard to the formation of a group within 
HcCtIII materialized. I hope its activities will be satisfactory in every way.

Yours faithfully.


